
Did you know?  
WRH Volunteer Services collects recent magazines for distribution to patients and waiting 

area.  Donations of magazines can be made at Volunteer Services or Public Affairs. 
The  WRH  Tribune is a publication  of  the  Public  Affairs  Department  of   Windsor Regional 
Hospital.  Submissions can be made to gsullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.  

Guest Trays now available at Met Campus 

Staff Activities Committee to hold summer BBQs 
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Guest Trays are now available to families visiting patients at our Met Campus. Vouchers can be purchased at the 
Met Cafeteria, ‘Simply to Go Café’ and the Met Cashier. The cost is $6.00, all taxes included.   Once a voucher is 
purchased from one of these locations, guest trays can be ordered from the patients room by dialing 4FOOD. 

 

 
Summertime and the Living is Easy.    
                              Cole Porter 

Paddles UP!! 

 
The Dragon Boat Festival will be taking place on July 13th to 15th, 2007 and there are a record number of Windsor 
Regional Hospital Teams participating (6). Spectators are free to come out and cheer them on. Saturday  Breast 
Cancer Survivor Teams will compete and Sunday Corporate Teams will compete. There will also be a  festival on 
Erie Street Friday, Saturday and Sunday evening. 

Walker Road closure expected in August 2007 

 
The Domestic Violence Program at WRH assists people in Windsor & Essex County who are victims of Domestic 
Violence. The program also provides support to Windsor Regional Hospital Employees. Recently, the program 
acquired cell phones that can make 911 calls only. WRH Employees who are victims of Domestic Violence can 
contact Patti Kerr, Coordinator, Domestic Violence at ext 52772 for assistance in working out a plan and  
accessing one of these phones. 

There will be two BBQs held this summer. July 26th at Western Campus and August 14th at Met Campus from 
11:00 am to 1:30 pm.  Purchase a hamburger or hotdog, pop and chips for only $4.  

Emergency Phones now available 

Windsor Regional Hospital has received advance notice of the closure of Walker at Grand Marais in August of 
2007. Work is expected to continue for the next 16 months. Currently, we are working with the City of Windsor 
to ensure proper ‘trailbrazing’ signage is available.  Look for updates and further information  which will be 
made available via the WRH Intranet. 


